
County Council – 13 November 2014 
 
Recommendation from the Cabinet meeting held on 22 October 2014 
 
Pages 4-5 - Local Government Boundary Commission for England – Stage 1 
Consultation Response 
   

RECOMMENDED 
393. That subject to changes outlined in the minute, as incorporated into 
the Annexure to these minutes, that the County Council be recommended to 
adopt the recommendations contained within the consultation response report 
for submission by 1 December 2014. 
 
Reason for Recommendation 
394. To align with the Aims of the Corporate Plan in relation to Enabling 
Economic Growth and Health, Wellbeing and Safeguarding. 

 
Note:  The annexure relating to this minute is detailed at pages 14 to 41 of the 
minutes 
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